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Hearst Elementary

Brror ... our first day back after
winter breal\ Was a super cold one

in pre-K! We took adyv antage of the
Arctic blast by doing some water
activities! When we got to school
in the morning, we put containers
of water in a variety of sizes out-
side and predicted how long it
would take for them to freeze. We
predicted the small cups would
freeze before the large bowls.

We checked at lunchtime and
found out the small cups of water
were frozen solid! We could still
see bubbles of water moving in the
large bowls so that showed us they
were not frozen solid. When we
checked on them again after rest
time we still saw bubbles so we

let them stay out overnight. We

brought the small cups of ice
inside and had a “melt race” to see
who could make their ice melt the
fastest!

It was a very cool experiment!

(Pun totally intended!)

- — Ms. Dawkins’ and Ms.
Bottorff’'s pre-K ciass




